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Sponsored ‘day off day’ returns! 

Back by popular demand, our sponsored ‘day off day’ returns on Friday 13th May. Like last year, 
all children will be given the opportunity to have a day off from some of the usual school routine. 
We’re inviting all parents, carers, families and friends to sponsor the children for a set amount, 
which will cover any or all of the following ‘day off’ treats: 

• Day off from wearing uniform  

• Day off from sensible hairstyles (think crazy hair!) 

• Day off from bringing in water and a healthy snack (though please note no nuts, mango 
melon or kiwi) 

• Day off from eating lunch in the right order (dessert before lunch!) 

• Day off from afternoon lessons 

• Day off from short playtimes. 

Children can take part in as many or as few of these as they like, and participation is voluntary. 

All children will be given a sponsorship form to take home, and we ask that these are returned to 
school on the day itself (Friday 13th May) – together with funds raised (not available on 
schoolmoney, please place cash in an envelope marked PTA). 

If you have any questions, feel free to get in touch using the contact details above.  

Here’s to another successful ‘day off’ day! 

Thank you for your support. 

Claire Hewitt 

Secretary – High Hesket School PTA.  

 


